
After the conclusion of the Transformation plan/Journal/Case studies, all trainers
will participate in  the Training Activity, carried out in Greece, on May 2023.
 
Are you looking forward for the results? Stay tuned through our website:

www.blittproject.eu

“Blended learning Train-the-Trainer” (BLITT) is an Erasmus+ project that provides
a strategic approach to continuous training of adult educators in the field of
blended learning.
Adult educators usually rely on a self-initiative when it comes to blended learning
in their teaching. With the transformation introduced by COVID19, blended
learning has become a priority for teachers.
The project will implement the following activities:

A collection of blended learning case studies 
A train-the-trainer course that adult educators will attend to become
''blended learning champions''.
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Trainers started writing a Transformation plan to organize the hours they'd need to blended learning.
During this learning process, trainers had to keep a Journal, communicating their experiences before
and after each teaching hour. Concluding this journey, teachers will be called to compose a Case study
assessing and reviewing their experience and its results.
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COLLECTION OF CASE STUDIES

TPM in Cyprus

Upcoming

The 2nd Transnational Project Meeting was held last November in
Nicosia, Cyprus. Partners discussed about the progress of the
Bridging course and the development of the Transformation
plan and Journal for the trainers.


